
Erik Houser 
Democratic Senatorial Campaign Committee 
120 Maryland Avenue NE 
Washington, DC 20002. 
(202) 314-3114 

Houser@dscc.org 


February 29, 2012 

Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
FOIAlPrivacy Officer 
Mail Stop T5-F09 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S.c. §552 et~. ("FOIA"), I am requesting access to 
the following public records from all offices within the Nuclear Regulatory Commission: 

• 	 Any correspondence, including electronic, to your agency from or on behalf of former Senator 

George LeMieux (September 2009-January 2011). 


• 	 Any correspondence, including electronic, to your agency from or on behalf of George LeMieux, in 
his former capacity as a Chief of Staff to Florida Governor Charlie Crist (January 2007-January 
2008). 

I ask that you state the specific legal and factual grounds for withholding any documents or portions of 
documents. If possible, please identify each document that falls within the scope of this request but is 
withheld from release, as well. If requested documents are located in, or originated in, another installation 
or bureau, please refer this request or any relevant portion of this request to the appropriate installation or 
bureau. I would like to clarify and reiterate that I am not asking for access to any records that are 
explicitly considered private; rather, I am seeking only those records that are considered to be public 
information under the Freedom of Information Act. 

Ifthe information can be sent through email or digital/electronic format, please send it that way (address 
provided above), particularly if providing the information reduces the time or expense involved. 
Otherwise, please send the information in paper form (mailing address also provided above). 

To help assess my status for copying and mailing fees, please note that I am a representative of a political 
organization, gathering information for research purposes only. Disclosure of this information is likely to 
be in the public interest and is not for commercial activities. I am willing to pay reasonable costs incurred 
in locating and duplicating these materials. Please contact me prior to processing to approve any fees or 
charges incurred in excess of $250. 

Thank you for your cooperation with this request. I am willing to discuss ways to make this request more 
manageable to your office. Please do not hesitate to contact me either via telephone or email. 

Sincerely, 

~~---
Erik Houser .C 
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